     Welcome!

     As the President of Beta Theta Pi I would like to thank you for attending the barbeque today.  This is your day. So sit back, relax and have a day off, on us.  Your son is the proud member of the best fraternity on this campus.  Beta Theta Pi takes great pride in its leadership, academic, and athletic abilities.  Because of these, we were the recipients of nine of the possible thirteen greek awards last semester including the best chapter on campus.  We ranked number one in grades for the Spring 2003 semester with a 3.2 GPA; with eleven members attaining a 4.0 GPA.  Beta is the most involved chapter on campus and takes pride in the fact almost every club or honorary is lead by a member of the fraternity.  Beta’s are known for being the most well rounded students at this institution.

     The Fall 2003 semester has seen a continuation of this achievement.  This year’s rush of 34 new members was the biggest in the history of our chapter and pushed the chapter’s membership over one hundred members (also a first).  Our annual philanthropy (Beta Theta sPIke) was held last weekend and raised $1,500 dollars for the Leukemia/Lymphoma Society.   As for athletics, our intramural football team is undefeated this semester and will be playing in the championship for our division sometime next week.  Finally, we are looking forward to our first annual Awards Banquet this December.  

     If you have any questions please let me know.  I would like to meet as many of you as I can today.  And once again, thanks for coming.

Andrew Lemieux  

